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New learning resources to help your family stay safe
online

eSafety has released new resources to help parents and carers from all backgrounds protect
their families online.

The new videos and advice sheets from the
covers how to:

e get started with social media
e enjoy safer online gaming
e help your child if they are bullied online.

If ever needing further clarification or information about eSafety and St. Mary’s commitment to
being an eSmart school, please feel free to contact the school.

Belinda Cheong
ICT Leader



https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources/online-safety-for-every-family?utm_content=copy1_cald_osfef&utm_campaign=2209_parent_newsletter_september&utm_id=9daee27161943b9a75fbf5b82b785132&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eSafety_edm

